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Dear Prof. Maccheroni,

I am pleased to inform you that your article

   Choquet Integration on Riesz Spaces and Dual Comonotonicity
   by Simone Cerreia-Vioglio
      Fabio Maccheroni
      Massimo Marinacci
      Luigi Montrucchio

has been accepted by the editorial board for publication in Transactions of the American
Mathematical Society.

The Transactions of the AMS editorial board accepts articles to be published in
either the traditional Transactions of the AMS, which is a green open access
subscription journal, or Transactions of the AMS, Series B, which is a gold open
access journal supported by Article Processing Charges (APCs).

Now that your article has been accepted, please choose between the two
publication options after consultation with your coauthors (if any)
using the decision link near the bottom of this message.

To help inform your decision, information about AMS Open Access
Journals, including APC and license information, is available at:
http://www.ams.org/open-access

As corresponding author, you are the only author receiving this
message and are authorized to indicate the decision that you and your
coauthors (if any) have made.

PLEASE INDICATE YOUR DECISION USING THIS FORM: http://www.ams.org/cgi-
bin/ctpauthor/oachoice?m=64679&a=1019289&y=*4482B787F1BCF4A4041

If you have a need to correspond with the AMS about your decision,
please send mail to openaccess@ams.org.

http://www.ams.org/open-access
http://www.ams.org/cgi-bin/ctpauthor/oachoice?m=64679&a=1019289&y=*4482B787F1BCF4A4041
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For any changes in your postal or email addresses, please keep the AMS
informed at journals-query@ams.org.

Sincerely,

Patrick Fitzsimmons
Editor of Transactions of the American Mathematical Society


